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Join us for a discussion on the Financial Accounting Standards Board’s (FASB)
Accounting Standard Update (ASU) 2018-12 on long-duration insurance contracts,
which provides targeted improvements to current GAAP. This webcast will be
relevant to all insurers that issue long-duration contracts.

o   Cost: FREE

o   Date and Time: October 4, 2018, 2:00-3:30 p.m. EDT

o   Duration: 1.5 Hours

o   Presented by: Ernst & Young

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
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o   Presenter/Author: Steve Belcher (vice president, global head of technical
accounting services practice at MetLife), Rob Frasca (actuary, Ernst & Young),
Jennifer Weiner (professional practice partner, Ernst & Young)

o   More information and registration:
https://www.ey.com/gl/en/issues/webcast_2018-10-04-1800_fasbs-targeted-
improvements-to-long-duration-insurance-contracts

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.
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